POLICE

MUW Police Department

Community Safety Bulletin

Bulletin Issued: Monday, August 28, 2017

As the new school year begins, the MUW Police Department would like to introduce the Community Safety Bulletin. Community Safety Bulletins will be based on information that has been reported to MUW Police Department. The reported information may not have been investigated or confirmed at the time the Community Safety Bulletin was issued.

Community Safety Bulletins will be issued via e-mail and posted to our website after an incident occurs that should be brought to the attention of the University community. Physical descriptions of the person(s) of interest may be included in Community Safety Bulletins only when they provide several details that might help distinguish the suspect's appearance from the general population.

We are excited for this upcoming year and would like to provide some general safety tips:

- Avoid traveling alone, walk with friend(s).
- Avoid poorly lit and unpopulated areas after dark.
- Be familiar with routes to your destination on and off campus.
- Be alert, walk with confidence, always be mindful of your surroundings.
- Keep personal belongings in view at all times.
- Remember to lock the doors to your vehicle and residence, even if you only plan to be away for a few moments.
- Never prop doors open to buildings.
- Doors that will not secure properly should be reported to the MUW Police Department at 662-241-7777.
- If you see or hear someone in trouble call 911 and or the MUW Police Department.
- Be familiar with the locations of the "Emergency Blue Phones" on campus.
- Report suspicious person(s) and activity to the MUW Police Department.

Mississippi University for Women

Police Department

662-241-7777

www.muw.edu/police